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PRAYER NEEDS 

Safety 
Lost to be saved 

Pastors  
Encouraged 

Monthly support 
 

That ye might walk 
worthy of the Lord 
unto all pleasing, 
being fruitful in 
every good work, 
and increasing in 
the knowledge of 

God; 

Strengthened with 
all might, accord-
ing to his glorious 
power, unto all pa-
tience and longsuf-
fering with joyful-

ness; 

Colossians 1:10-11 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 

   Happy New Year!  Our prayer is that God will do great and mighty works 
in our lives and in the lives of those that read this report, that we will see 
many lost souls saved and many lives changed.  As we move  into 2024 
may we  be more dedicated to reading and studying Gods word The Holy 
Bible and commit to a deeper prayer life, and that revival will brake out in 
us and all those we come in contact with.   

  Our first stop was in Pearl River, LA at Pearl Hickory 
Baptist Church.  We have started our new year with this 
church for the past 15 or so years. Bro Pat Callahan was 
the pastor when we started and now his son Patrick is 
pastor.   We love them and always enjoy the fellowship. 

                               We then headed to Gainesville, Fl at 
Highland MBC where Kris Hartman is pastor.  This young 
man Zander, excepted Christ as his saviour.  How excit-
ing. Pray for him as he begins his new walk with Christ. 

     We continued the trip to Winter Haven 
for our annual faith promise missions  
revival.  It was truly a blessing, singing 
with the Matthews Family and preaching 

by Bro Jerry Chandler.  Such an encouraging time.  I was 
also privileged to visit with Sissy Hopper and enjoy some 
strawberry ice cream from Ridge Island Grove.  It was    
totally awesome. I think I need to go back and get some more. ha-ha .  
What a great joy it is to be back with our Westwood Family. We want to  
THANK all those who have faithfully prayed and financially supported our 
family this last year.  WE LOVE YOU ALL. To God be all Glory and Honor, 
Amen 
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